I-71 SmartLane:

Between 1-670 and 1-270 North

/7 smartLan¢

Instructions
After reviewing the presentation, fact sheet and exhibits, please share your opinions with us regarding
the 1-71 SmartLane project.

Provide comments or questions about the project:

Contact information (optional):

NAME

PHONE EMAIL

Return your comment form by June 30, 2023 via these methods:

By mail: By email:

Danilo Puozzo, P.E., Project Manager danilo.puozzo@dot.ohio.gov
ODOT District 6

400 E. William Street Online:

Delaware, OH 43015 https://publicinput.com/x2577

0959269 edot

FRA'71 '1910 (P'D 109164) transportation.ohio.gov
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Ohio Department of Transportation District 6
Attn: Danilo Puozzo
400 E. William Street
Delaware, OH 43015
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